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Tuesday 17th October 2017

Young Voices 2018 at Genting Arena Birmingham

Dear Parents/Carers,

We would like to invite children in Years 5 & 6 to take part in the 2018 Young Voices concert on Monday 8th January 2018, at the Genting Arena in Birmingham. Like last year’s fabulous concert, we believe this is again going to be an amazing and exciting experience for all involved! The children will perform a range of songs in a fantastic venue but will also watch other choirs from schools around the Birmingham area. School staff will accompany the children during the entire visit to ensure the children’s safety. 
The children will be travelling to and from the Genting Arena by coach, leaving at approximately 12.15pm, and will spend the day rehearsing for a final performance to commence at 7.00pm. The concert is expected to finish at approximately 9.15pm - it will be a long but fun day! Children will need to bring a packed lunch and drinks to cover lunchtime and to last until 9.15pm when they leave. There will be a cost involved for the coach travel at £13.50 per child. As we are only allocated 30 child places it is essential that we have your replies quickly, as selection is on a first come first served basis. 
Parents will also be able to buy tickets to watch the concert using the separate order form attached. These are priced at £19.50 per person and are to be ordered through the school. Again, this will need to be completed and returned speedily as tickets are sold on a first come first served basis. An official Young Voices t-shirt to wear on the day and during the performance can also be purchased for each child taking part, at a cost of £12. It is not essential for you to purchase one for your child as this is optional. There is, however, a strict dress code for the visit for all schools attending the concert. Children will be required to wear dark trousers or skirt and a plain white t-shirt if an official t-shirt is not purchased. 
If you do attend this Genting arena event, please note that your child must return on the Perry Hall School Coach and be collected from school upon our return.  
This is a wonderful event and one we believe the children will thoroughly enjoy. To get a good idea of what this day involves, please find more information at www.youngvoices.co.uk. Ticket orders and T-shirt orders and payments will need to be back to school by Friday 17th November as they all need to be sent off together and to ensure that there will be enough seats at the Genting Arena, as tickets sell out very quickly.  
Thank you for your continued support.

Yours sincerely,

Miss Scott

Arts Coordinator
--------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------

Young Voices - Monday 8th January 2018 at Genting Arena Birmingham

Child’s name: …………………………………………………………………… Class: ……………………………….

My child will be attending the above concert on Monday 8th January 2018 and I understand that my child must return from the Genting Arena on the Perry Hall Coach and will be collected from school on arrival.

Emergency contact number: …………………………………………………………………..

Name of person collecting your child from Perry Hall after the event: ..……………………………………………….

Password ..…………………………………………………… 

Signed: ………………………………………………………………………… Parent/Carer
Date: ………………………………..…

Young Voices Order Form

I enclose £13.50 payment for my child’s coach ticket.
I would like to order ……………….  audience tickets @ £19.50 each - Total: ……………………………………….…..
I would like to order an official ‘Young Voices’ t-shirt in size ……………………………………………. for my child and enclose £12.

Total Value of Young Voices order: …………………………………………….
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